Dear parents/carers/guardians of children in Caterpillar Class Hope you all are staying well during this difficult and uncertain time.

Please see the attached documents power points, suggested ideas, web links and apps provided as a starting point of the children's learning continuation whilst unable to attend school.

The resources provided are to cater for the wide range of abilities in the class so please cherry pick the ones you feel are best suited for your child.

More communication and updates will follow.

Thank you and take care

Lorraine